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Kylie and Lil from Music, performed at a Wigan Council event; to celebrate the
important contribution, that Foster Carers make within the borough.  We would
like to thank Wigan Council and hope to work with our local authority in the
future, creating more opportunities for our creative young people.

Kylie and Lil demonstrated their harmonies with a variety of songs that they had
selected, and once again, impressed their audience. 
Feedback from the audience included the following comments...

FOSTER CARER EVENTFOSTER CARER EVENT

“They were professional, well organised and polite!"

"A real pleasure to work with them"

"They are extremely talented performers, and they made our event extra special"

"They were a delight, and we look forward to working with them in the future"

We are proud to offer work-related opportunities like this to our learners, and welcome
employers and organisations, to work with us.

COLLABORATION WITHCOLLABORATION WITH  



Art and Design students
participated in an art
convention at The Edge,
where they showcased
and sold their work, to
complete their FMP.

Art & DesignArt & Design

Students created hand
crafted trinkets, painted
canvases and custom
clothing. 

Overall, a huge
congratulations to the art
and design staff and
students for their
remarkable success!

ART CONVENTION - THE EDGEART CONVENTION - THE EDGE  



This term, our Film and Media students
have had the exciting opportunity to
work with a range of external partners,
putting their skills into practice on real-
world projects.

They directed and filmed a music video
for local band Some Other Preachers,
produced a heart-warming tribute film
for volunteers at Pensioner Links, and
collaborated with Tallula Vintage on a
fashion shoot and promotional video
series.

These hands-on experiences have
deepened their industry insight, built
confidence, and enriched their
creative portfolios.

MEDIA
W O R K  E X P E R I E N C E

Working within the industry



Malakai Delivers Groundbreaking
Orchestral Performance for Final Project.

One of our Year 2 music students, Malakai, delivered an ambitious
and truly outstanding Final Major Project, culminating in a powerful
live orchestral performance that impressed both staff and students.
Malakai composed an original piece for orchestra and choir, then
took full control of rehearsing, conducting, and managing the live
event.

The performance brought together over 18 performers from across
the college, including staff and students, and featured complex,
emotionally charged music that stretched even seasoned
musicians. Despite major challenges with scheduling and technical
equipment, Malakai handled every aspect with professionalism
and determination, producing a performance that received
glowing praise from the audience.

In addition to conducting the live event, Malakai filmed and
edited a multi-camera video of the show and mixed a
professional-quality audio recording. They also created
promotional materials and a marketing video to support the event.
This project showcased not only Malakai’s musical talent, but also
their exceptional skills in leadership, project management, and
creative problem-solving. It was a highlight of this year’s FMP
presentations and a shining example of what can be achieved
with vision, dedication, and hard work.

MUSIC
T H E  O R C H E S T R A  S H O W



On 11th June, the Dance Department dazzled audiences with
a vibrant circus-themed showcase, featuring a spectacular
blend of singing, dancing, majorettes, juggling, and more. 

This joyful end-of-year production brought the college
community together to celebrate the close of another

fantastic academic year.

PERFORMING ARTS & DANCE

T H E  C I R C U S



SPORT NEWSSPORT NEWS

THURSDAY 8  MAY MATCH REPORTTH

T M P  F O O T B A L L  S P E C I A L

Our TMP Football team competed in
multiple matches against other disability
football teams  from the local area. The
team secured an impressive 2nd place,
with all students delivering outstanding
performances!

Special shout out to all the players:
Andrew, Regan, Leon, Josh, Jake, Lewis
and Michael for their achievement of
getting into the final! Also a special
shoutout to the staff who supported!



ACHIEVEMENTS IN LEARNING
S T U D E N T  M I L E S T O N E S

A huge well done to all TMP learners who completed the 
10-week dot-be (.b) mindfulness course by MiSP! Backed by clinical

research, mindfulness helps young people feel calmer, more focused,
and better equipped to manage life’s challenges. The course offers

practical tools students can use now or in the future. We're excited to
explore ways for parents and carers to get involved next academic

year! Message Felix for more details.

The Brick recently held a celebration event to recognise the dedication
and contributions of their volunteers over the past year. As part of the
festivities, one of our talented Level Three Extended Bands generously

volunteered their time to provide live entertainment, creating a vibrant
and memorable atmosphere for all involved.



FROM TMP COLLEGE
S H O U T O U T

From the Maths and English Department
Well done to everyone who completed their English and Maths

GCSEs Exams over the last few weeks!

The team have worked incredibly hard and each one of them
are very proud! 

From All the Staff at TMP
Congratulations to everyone for completing their FMP this term. Enjoy
the summer and good luck to those moving on to other ventures and

to the returners, we look forward to seeing you in September.  


